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Phillip Island Auto Racing Club (PIARC) would like to issue the following statement 
regarding the coronavirus (COVID-19) and the potential impact on upcoming club 

events and associated Motorsport Australia events. 

  

PIARC continue to work with Motorsport Australia and take advice from the Victorian 
Department of Health and Human services, Australian Department of Health and 

Victorian Department of Sport and Recreation to monitor the situation and will act in 

accordance with advice from the relevant authorities. 

  

At this stage, all current PIARC events will continue as planned. PIARC will continue 
to monitor the situation with the relevant authorities and provide regular updates as 

required via our website and social media platforms. 

  

PIARC puts the welfare of all its members and participants in our community at the 
forefront of all we do and will look at all necessary precautions to ensure a safe 

environment is provided to all participants and spectators. 

  

COVID-19 or not, anyone associated with the club if feeling unwell should refrain 
from club activities immediately, seek medical advice and where appropriate, advise 

the club of their absence. 

Should you require any further information it can be sourced here: 

https://www.health.gov.au/health-topics/novel-coronavirus-2019-ncov 

  
All PIARC participants, officials and volunteers are urged to follow the government’s 

advice on how best to protect yourself from the virus and practice good hygiene 

methods, whether within the club, at home or anywhere else. 
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